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Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to Verita report. 
 
You asked: All questions are shown as received by the Trust. 
In September the trust paid consultancy firm Verita for a clinical governance 
review. 
I would like to see a copy of the terms of reference for this work please, as 
well as the report produced and any other outputs. 
 
Trust response: 
The review carried out by Verita was not a general overview of governance 
but related to a specific patient’s care. Both the terms of reference and the 
final document hold patient identifiable details and will not be released under 
Section 40.2 of the Act. 
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